
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 9
th

 February 2018 LPPA Award 

We have been awarded the Leading Parent 

Partnership Award once again following our 

inspection on 29
th

 January.  Thank you to all staff 

who contributed to our success in achieving this 

award. Please see the report on our website. 

 

 

    Star of the Week 

Achievement assemblies will take place on 

Wednesday morning at 9.05am.  Parents and 

Grandparents are welcome to attend. 

 

Year 1 Silver Birch Harry H 

Year 1/2  Beech Harry R 

Year 2 Sycamore Erica V and Charlotte P 

Year 3 Elderberry Oscar M 

Year 3/4 Ash Summer D 

Year 4/5 Sequoia Kiedi M 

Year 5 Oak Lewis T 

Year 6 Cherry Blossom Lexi C 

 

School Meals 

Children in KS1 are entitled to Universal Infant 

Free School Meals.  However, this does not 

mean that a meal is ordered for your child every 

day unless you have informed us that your child 

wishes to do so.  If your child changes from 

packed lunches to school meals the school office 

must be informed, and vice versa.  Meals are 

ordered weekly with the kitchen. 

Children in KS2 -  if your child changes from 

school meals to packed lunches or vice versa, 

the school office must be informed.  

 

After School Clubs 

 

Monday Multi-Sports Club – KS1 children. 

Monday - Textile club  

Tuesday – Drumming  

Wednesday – Maths club    

 

Gardening begins again after February half-term due 

to weather conditions. 

 

Mossley’s Got Talent 

Auditions have been held in class this week.  The 

finalists from each class will be performing in 

front of the School Council and a panel of 

teachers next week.  The selected winners will 

be asked to perform at the George Lawton Hall, 

Mossley on Wednesday, 28
th

 March 2018. 

 

Phonics and Reading Workshop 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the 

Phonics workshop.  We had excellent feedback on 

the content of the presentation. 

Spring Disco 

Thursday 15
th

 February 

Reception, Y1 & Y2 – 4pm-5.30pm 

Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 – 6pm-7.30pm 

See flyer sent home this week for more details. 

SEN Appointments 

Thank you to those parents who responded to 

the SEN appointment letters.  Meetings will be 

held next week. 


